
From: Wild Nancy
To: Jenny Baker; Julie Merritt; Michelle Cares
Subject: Skyview Project
Date: Monday, September 2, 2019 4:45:25 PM

My concerns are the following:
 
1-Lack of sidewalks and street lights if people are walking.
 

2-It will increase traffic on our already fast moving street.  We have small children and pets on 9th

street.  We have apartments on 9th street that create more traffic now.
 
3-Diminishing quality of life due to over crowding
 
4-We do need speed bumps to slow down traffic right now.
 
5-Can’t understand the fast traffic since it is a dead end street.
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